
Join DCO Brisbane at their stall at the 
7th Brigade Open Day. 
Defence members and their families are invited to come along to the 
Open Day and have their family photo taken at a free photo booth at the 
DCO stall. The booth will be operating from 10am–1.00pm. As a tribute to 
Defence families the photos will be part of a larger tribute which will be 
displayed on GOA Digital Billboards throughout National Families Week 
from 15–21 May 2017. 

WHERE  
WHEN  
CONTACT 

7th Brigade Chermside Park, Chermside 
Saturday 22 April 2017, 10.00am–1.00pm  
Breanca Baines at dco.brisbane@defence.gov.au or 
07 3354 0573 

MORE INFO  www.defence.gov.au/dco 

   LIKE Defence Community Organisation to receive updates. 


